Our Ref: MC/AB/81072

19 February 2018

_The Occupier

Dear Sir/Madam

— PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENT — PROPOSED RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT
LAND OFF BROADWAY ROAD, ILMINSTER

Following our letter drop to you on 20 September 2017 and subsequent presentation at the Parish
Council meeting on Tuesday 28 December 2017, Freemantle have reviewed the comments raised by
local residents and following further discussion with key stakeholders, would like to present a revised
scheme for your consideration.

You are therefore invited to attend a public exhibition at which we will present our revised residential
proposals to develop a reduced number of dwellings including the introduction of bungalows at
Broadway.

We welcome people’s views which will further help inform the development proposals, so please

come along on the following date:-

Tuesday 6 March 2018
2.00pm —7.00pm
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This will be held atﬁBroadway Village Hall, Broadway Road,;meg 9RX.
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Design and technical teams will be there to answer any questions you might have.

Please call 0117 317 1177 or email mcullen @ alderking.com with any queries about the event.

Yours faithfully

lellen

MARK CULLEN
Senior Planner
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